

SEAFORD PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL

CAMP WOORABINDA- NOVEMBER 8TH - 10TH 2017

27/4/2017

Dear Parents,

Thank you to all parents who have indicated that their child will be attending Camp Woorabinda and have paid the required \$80 deposit. Despite less numbers attending than anticipated, we have been able to keep the cost of the camp down to a total of \$230.

The total amount owing is \$150. A final payment of \$150 is due by the last day of Term 2, Friday June 30th.

Please contact the office if you have any payment inquiries.

As to School Policy, all payments for camp must be made prior to your child leaving to camp.

Yours Sincerely
Geoff Triplow (Camp Convenor)
Please find enclosed my final Camp Woorabinda payment of \$150.
Childs Name:
Cash
CSEF

Email: seaford.park.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au Phone: 97865197 Fax: 9785 3219
Website: www.seafordpark.vic.edu.au East Road, Seaford 3198